The North Carolina Genealogical Society presents:

J. Mark Lowe, CG®
“North Carolina Taxes: People, Places, Time, and Delinquency”

For more information and to view the webinar, go to www.ncgenealogy.org

About the Webinar: Discover the variety of North Carolina tax records and how they can tell you more than the amount
due. Learn where they are located and when to look at alternate sources for information. Taxation in the Americas began
within the colonies for the crown. By the time the constitution was written in 1787, all colonies were taxing citizens on
property, capitation (head), livestock, and other properties. The constitution gave specific authority to the state to levy
and collect taxes. For purposes of our discussion, we will focus on the levy on people (poll tax), property, and other
personalty.

The North Carolina General Assembly in 1715 defined taxable persons as free males over sixteen years of age.
Basically, a tax list is a register of free males, owners, and slave owners who, by nature of their age or ownership, are
required to pay taxes to the governmental authority. But there is so much more to learn.

Webinar Viewing Options
e The free public three-day viewing of this recorded webinar will be 2-4 October 2020.

e After the free replay weekend, the webinar and accompanying handout PDF will be accessible on the website to
NCGS members as a member benefit. *

J. Mark Lowe describes himself as a lifelong genealogist. He is a professional genealogist, author,
and lecturer who specializes in original records and manuscripts throughout the South. Mark enjoys
opportunities to share what he has learned over the years through YouTube, Webinars, and
Institutes.

He serves as the Course Coordinator for ‘Research in the South” at IGHR (Georgia) and TIGR (Texas),
does Webinars for Legacy Family Tree Webinars and has worked on several genealogical television
series including Finding Your Past, African American Lives 2, Who Do You Think You Are? and
UnXplained Events, and provided content for podcasts on Gimlet Media, including Twice Removed.

Mark has published in the Association of Professional Genealogists Quarterly (APGQ), National
Genealogical Society Quarterly (NGSQ), the Genealogical Speakers” Guild SPEAK!, FGS” FORUM. The Longhunter (So. Ky.
Genealogical Society), The Middle Tennessee Genealogical Society Quarterly and other society publications. He is a Past
President of the Association of Professional Genealogists (APG), and Past President of the Southern Kentucky Genealogical
Society Mark is a Certified Genealogist and a Fellow of the Utah Genealogical Society, and was awarded the Graham T.
Smallwood award and Lifetime Membership award by the Association of Professional Genealogists.

*Not an NCGS member? Join today by visiting the Membership tab on the NCGS website.
Watch the NCGS News newsletter and the NCGS website for the current webinar schedule.
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